
Wednesday, November 8 
   

 If you are attending the Battle of the Books informational meeting, please head to the library, 
with your pass, right now. 

 Congratulations to the October Department Scholars:  Margaret Cameron-Behee,  Liam Rock , 
Bailey Peterson,  Hailey Faith, Marisol Sanchez, Megan Low and Tarlynn Tirja 

 Everett High Schools Torch National Honor Society is now inviting student to be considered for 
membership. Honor Society is open to students in grades 10,11,12 with a cumulative GPA of 3.5 
or higher as of June 2017. Applications are due no later than Monday, November 13. If you are 
new to Everett High School or did not receive an invitation, and believe you should have 
received one, see Mrs. Berry in the Counseling Office.  

 Do you like sports? Do you like digital media?  Would you like to earn a Varsity letter? Mr. 
Plucker is looking for 3-4 students that would be interested in managing the digital score table 
in the gym this winter. Please contact Mr. Plucker for more information.  

 Mario-o-oh!  Attention all Gamers.  It's tournament time!  Come to the library today after 
school to test your N-64 Mario Kart skills, or just come cheer on your peers.  $1 to play, 
concessions available.  Mario lives on! 

 EvCC is offering scholarships to students who are members of an LGBTQIA+ community. The 
deadline for submission is Sunday, November 12, 2017.  For more information contact Mr. Stair 
or Ms. Berry. 

 Homecoming pictures have arrived.  They are available to be picked up in the front office 
before/after school or during lunch.   

 Everett High School Drama Club presents Calvin Berger - Opening night tomorrow night! Tickets 
are on sale in the treasurer's office now. $8 for students w/ASB, and $12 general. For more info 
please check out our posters on campus. There is a link to our Everett High Drama Club website. 

 Congratulations to Divers Hailey Faith and Lina Schmetzer.  They will be competing in the state 
dive meet this Friday and Saturday.   

 Are you creative? Do you express yourself through art, music, dance or writing? You should 
enter the Annual Reflections Creative Contest! This year’s theme is “Within Reach”. Entries are 
due November 13th. Entry forms can be found in the library, office or from Ms. Leggett in B230. 
See Ms. Leggett for questions! 

 Congratulations!  The following students have received the October EHS C.H.A.M.P.S. AWARD 
for demonstrating one of the following characteristics: Character, Heart, Attitude, Mindset, 
Perseverance, Strength.  Addie Al-Hamdani,  Molly West ,  Mackenzie Rye, John Ndayisaba,  
Raynald Jormelu, Emillia Carmona, Bobo Keju, Isabella Fruehan, Justin Martin, Marisol Segura-
Venegas , Elijah Ross-Rutter, Jessica Konen, Bradon  Campbell, Jordan Tait, Giovanni Dimas, 
James Bynum and Makenzie Davenport 

 
          Today in Sports: 

 


